
08.04.2022 Thirsk Community Primary School 

End of term 

Today is the last day of the Spring term –we wish everyone a 

lovely and hopefully sunny Easter holiday. School restarts on 

Tuesday 26th April  at 8.50am. 

 

Quick Sticks 

On Thursday afternoon teams from Year 5 and Year 6         

entered the cluster hockey competition at Thirsk High 

School. Both teams played incredibly well with the Year 6 

team from Thirsk finishing in Silver medal position –

narrowly missing out on winning the tournament by a single 

point. 

 

Enrichment week 

This week has been our Eco School enrichment week. Over 

the week we have been doing lots of work related to looking 

after our planet. This has included all pupils in Key Stage 2 

visiting RHS Harlow Carr near Harrogate to learn about 

growing plants and the impact of food growth on the envi-

ronment.  

We  have also had the North Yorkshire Rotters talk to pupils 

about composting, reducing waste and recycling. Finally    

today we have Power-down Pete speaking to pupils about 

reducing energy use. It has been a really interesting and    

informative week for everyone! 

 

Finally … thank you for all your generous donations for Mrs 

Atkinson’s retirement. We wish Mrs Atkinson well for the    

future  

 

Happy Easter Everyone 

 

Dates for Your Diary  

 

School re opens Tuesday 26th April 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance   

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

  All pupils 

Reception 91.4% 

Year 1 90.3% 

Year 2 98.3% 

Year 3 94.8% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 88.2% 

Year 6 88.8% 

Whole 
school 

92.8% 



Eco Enrichment Week 

 



Activities over Easter in the local area 




